
(818) 952-4163
----- Forwarded by Irma Heinrichs/CC/CLB on 10/01/2013 07:39 AM -----

From: "kim, sb" <biocpu@yahoo.com>
To: "cityclerk@longbeach.gov" <cityclerk@longbeach.gov>, "Patrick.west@longbeach.gov" 

<Patrick.west@longbeach.gov>, "mayor@longbeach.gov" <mayor@longbeach.gov>, 
"district1@longbeach.gov" <district1@longbeach.gov>, "district2@longbeach.gov" 
<district2@longbeach.gov>, "district3@longbeach.gov" <district3@longbeach.gov>, 
"district4@longbeach.gov" <district4@longbeach.gov>, "district5@longbeach.gov" 
<district5@longbeach.gov>, "dee.andrews@longbeach.gov" <dee.andrews@longbeach.gov>, 
"district7@longbeach.gov" <district7@longbeach.gov>, "district8@longbeach.gov" 
<district8@longbeach.gov>, "district9@longbeach.gov" <district9@longbeach.gov>, 

Date: 09/30/2013 10:28 PM
Subject: City of Long Beach resolution on SR-710 on Oct 1st

----- Forwarded by Irma Heinrichs/CC/CLB on 10/01/2013 07:39 AM -----

From: Melissa <melmiamich@yahoo.com>
To: cityclerk@longbeach.gov, 
Date: 09/30/2013 10:53 PM
Subject: NO to 710 completion

Hello
I am a homeowner that lives on the other end of the 710, about a mile from where it ends at 
Valley Blvd. The purpose for extending the 710 is still unclear to me. One story is it'll be good 
for Long Beach truck traffic, but with a toll, as Metro states,  and with more traffic like what is 
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